July 7, 1994

Barbara Lebo 17 Fraserwood Ave, Ste 4 North York, ON M6B 5J3

Dear Barb:

Thank you for speaking at our Breakfast Club meeting.

Not only was this breakfast one of our largest, but it definitely was one of the best. Your speech was extremely informative and very entertaining. You brought to light many techniques we can all use when contacting "hard-to-reach" people.

Thank you again for sharing your expertise in this area.

Sincerely,

Jene Vandenal

Jane Vanderwal

Co-ordinator, Association Development